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Puffin Lapwing Kittiwake Cormorant Razorbill Curlew  School  

average 

81.9% 84.8% 96.2% 92% 93.7% 94.6%  91.2% 

ATTENDANCE 

If you are booking a holiday, make sure that it coincides with school breaks.   

Snowflake the Attendance Owl 

moves to Kittiwake, as they 

have achieved the highest     

attendance this week! 

Diary Dates 

October: 

17 Individual school photographs 

18 Last day of Autumn Term 1 

21-25 HALF TERM 

28 Start of Autumn Term 2 

28 Nasal flu immunisations 

28-1st Nov Parent Teacher meetings 

 

A reminder that the Nasal Flu          

immunization day is Monday 28th     

October. The vaccination is offered to 

all primary-aged children but will only 

be given if their parent or carer has 

given consent via Kernow Health. 

Please ask at the office if you have any 

queries.   

Nasal Flu immunisations 

Tales from North Cornwall Book Festival 

“Yesterday we were 

lucky to be chosen to 

go to the Book Festival 

at St Endellion. We had 

an epic time and        

attended 4 different       

workshops. We got 7 

new books for the library, met the authors and they signed 

them for us! The workshops were about: story-telling of        

traditional Cornish tales (with Anna Chorlton & Sue Field),   

poetry writing (with Matt Windle) and writing our own stories 

(with Liz Kessler). We also met the incredible author and      

illustrator Martin Brown, whose work includes illustrating 

Horrible Histories!” 

By Amber, Tallulah & Harry—Reading champions. 

Appointments to meet with your 

child’s teacher (except for Puffin class) 

are now available to book through 

Arbor. Well done to those who have 

done so already! The appointments 

will be open to book until the evening 

of Sunday 27th October and all      

appointments are during the first 

week back after the Half Term holiday.  

Puffin class parents will receive      

separate information after Half Term. 

Parent Teacher               

appointments 

A big thank-you to Padstow Bookseller for funding the   

tickets to allow our pupils to attend the Bookworm Day. 



School Values Certificate Winners: 

 

Aspiration 

Spirit 

Passion    

Integrity   

Resilience 

Excellence 

Mrs Whitford’s Special Awards: 

 * Kitty YR   * Beatrice YR                      

* Doug Y4 

We have also awarded numerous certificates 

to children for their reading, 

writing and maths as well as 

Green Cards and specific 

class certificates. 

Puffin:  Beatrice 

Lapwing:  Mason 

Kittiwake:  Archie 

Cormorant: Jacob 

Razorbill:  Tallulah 

Curlew:  Donny 

Young Leaders’ crisp packet recycling 

Our Young Leaders have organized for the school to have a crisp 

packet recycling bin, in order to raise funds for the Fire Fighters  

Charity. Please donate your empty crisp packets from home via your 

children’s class or bring to the bin in the entrance foyer. The packets 

will be taken to the Padstow Fire Brigade who will organise the      

recycling. We have chosen to support 

this charity as the Fire Brigade is a big 

part of our community and help us all. 

Healthy Eating in school 

Just to remind you that children should 

only bring in a healthy snack, for        

example: a piece of fruit, a cereal bar (no 

chocolate), plain crackers, cucumber / 

pepper sticks / mini tomatoes. 

All infants have fruit provided for them 

every day. 

Water bottles should only contain plain 

water. 

Thank you. 

Have you seen a lilac-coloured Joules 

coat, 6-year-old size? It was last seen in 

our Lost Property box but has been 

claimed in error. Please return to school if 

you find it—thank you. 

Missing coat 

School Rules Certificate Winners: 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

Puffin:  Hollie 

Lapwing:  Daisy 

Kittiwake:  Holly 

Cormorant: Elsie 

Razorbill:  Harlyn 

Curlew:  Aj 

This week’s emailed          

newsletter contains posters 

giving details of the          

following local events: 

Nadelik Lowen on Saturday 

30th November, including 

the switching-on of the 

Christmas lights at 6pm. 

A show by the Padstow        

Kernow Players called 

‘Please don’t feed the       

seagulls’ on 21st & 22nd   

October at 7.30pm at The 

Little Theatre, Barry’s Lane. 

Local events on          

Newsletter email 


